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NEWSLETTER
ISSUE DATE

21st April 2023

We do hope everyone had a great break over the Easter 
holidays, and had time to catch up with family and 
friends, and take a chance to unwind.

Clubs for T6 will go live on Parent Pay Friday 28th 
April at noon. The deadline for selecting your child's 
clubs is Friday 12th May. Keep your eyes peeled - you 
will receive an email via Parent Pay containing further 
information soon. Wraparound Care Am & PM 
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Wednesday     17th May        Poplar Group 2 Swimming

Wednesday     17th May      KS2 Cross Country Woodford
                                    Halse 15.15-17.45, invite only.

Tuesday          23rd May       YR5 Holdenby House, More 
                                                 Info coming next week.

Wednesday     24th May       Poplar Group 2 Swimming

Thursday         25th May       Whole Class Photos & Y6             
                                                  Individual photos 

Friday               26th May       3.15pm Term 5 Ends 

Monday              5th June      School opens to pupils
                                                  08.40am 

Y6 Assembly will take place later in the year

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday         24th April           KS2 Dodgeball at Parker
                                                    E-Act 3.45pm to 5.45pm, 
                                                    Invite only.                                           

Monday       24th/25th April   Y2 Sheringham Residential

Tuesday          25th April        14:30 - Y3 Assembly, 
                                                   Family welcome                            

Wednesday    26th April        Poplar Group 1 Swimming

Wednesday    26th April         Dance Workshop (All)

Thursday        27th April         Dance Workshop (All)

Tuesday            2nd May        14:30 - Y4 Assembly

Wednesday       3rd May        Poplar Group 1 Swimming

Tuesday             9th May         14:30 - Y5 Assembly  

Wednesday     10th May        Poplar Group 2 Swimming



Attendance Matters

Last weeks attendance figures:
Week Commencing 27th March-31st March 2023

Ash - 93.2%
Fir - 84.5%
Oak - 94.2%
Lime - 93.2%
Birch - 96.0%
Palm - 91.7%
Willow - 92.8%
Yew - 89.7%
Maple - 94.8%
Poplar - 82.3%
Acer - 95.8%
Bonsai - 99.3%
Hawthorn - 92.1%
Sequoia - 86.2%
Sycamore - 87.6%

Well done Bonsai 
class for having 

the highest 
weekly 

attendance! 
As a school, our 
attendance goal 
is 96%. Our last 

weekly 
attendance was 

91.5% - This must 
improve! 

Ways in which you can help with attendance:

Our whole school attendance since the start of the 
academic year is 93.9% which is below our expected 

target of 96%. Below are some ways that you could help 
your child with attendance. 

Make attendance a priority - Miss school, miss out!
Set out a clear routine with your child, prepare for school the 
night before to avoid being late in the morning.
If you have any difficulties getting your child to school, then 
please call us to discuss this.
Any medical appointments must be supported with evidence in 
order for these to be authorised – please bring these in to the 
front office. Where possible, appointments should be made 
outside of school hours.
Please remember that we are able to administer Calpol (with 
parental consent) and often this is enough to keep a child 
feeling well enough to be in school. If we are ever concerned 
about a child, we will always ring home. It is also worth bearing 
in mind that if you have made the decision early morning to 
keep your child at home and by mid-morning they’ve made a 
miraculous recovery then please do bring them in – we would 
prefer a child comes in late than not at all!
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       Grange Got Talent     Parent Governor 
Vacancy 



A Spotlight on 
Special Needs



Every Child A Musician



We are delighted that, after three years of not being able to hold 
our annual Summer Show, we are back at the Deco Theatre in 
Northampton. The Summer Show will take place on Thursday 29th 
June. 

The following club’s will be performing at the show:

- Majorettes
- Y1-Y2-Y3 Choir
- Recorders
- Performance Poetry
- Musical Theatre
- Key Stage 1 Dance
- Drama
- Key Stage 2 Choir
- Key Stage 2 Dance 
- Street Dance
- Jazz Dance

This is an great opportunity for our children to showcase their 
amazing performances, stemming from hard work and dedication.

Information on how to purchase tickets and give your child 
permission to participate will be send out early next week.

Summer Show 29th June



                       Activities           



Breakfast and Afterschool Club


